Municipality of Anchorage

Dave Bronson, Mayor

Purchasing Department

October 7, 2022

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
RFP 2022P044

Provide Professional Services for Multiple Term Contracts

ADDENDUM NO. 1

Please make the following changes to the subject project.

Question and answer:
Question 1: On page 1 of the RFQ it asks firms to submit one original, unbound
document and five copies. On the page that is labeled page 3 in the footer, it asks
firms to submit one original, unbound document and six copies. Can you please
confirm how many copies we should submit along with our original document?

Answer 1: Per 2.6.1 Please submit one original, single sided unbound, plus six (6)
complete copies.

Question 2: Attachment C, DBE Specifications, it appears this Term Contract has
funding from FTA, FAA, and FHWA. However, the three authorities have different
DBE participation goal percentages. The DBE Statement Form (Form 10-029) only
has space to include one goal percent. What goal percent should we fill in on that
form?

Answer 2: Please enter, “TBD.” Once a purchase order, associated with this Term
Contract, that is a FAA, FWA, or FTA project then the associated percentage is
assigned and entered.

Where any requirements of the Request for Proposal conflict with an item in an Addendum,
the Addendum shall govern.

All other terms and conditions of the Request for Proposal shall remain unchanged and in
full force and effect.

This addendum and other documents related to this project are available by visiting the
Purchasing office website at:

hitp://www.muni.org/Departments/purchasing/Pages/bidding.aspx
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If you have previously submitted a response to this project and wish to have it returned, please
email that request to wwpur@muni.org

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged.

Sincerely,

Nikki Martindale .
Deputy Purchasing Officer ~—_



